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LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 
Question On Notice 

Wednesday, 10 October 2018 

1686. Hon Robin Chappie to the Minister for Environment representing the Minister 
for Energy 

I refer to question on notice No. 1428, asked by Hon Robin Chappie to the Minister for 
Energy in the Legislative Council on Tuesday, 26 June 2018, and I ask: 
(a) regarding the answer to (2), are there people acting in the two vacant roles; 
(b) if yes to (a), does the figure of $2,384,460.41 include the salary for the two people in the 
acting roles; and 
(c) if no to (b), what is the total figure, and the figure for each of the salaries for the two 
people in the acting roles? . 

(a) At the time of responding to the question on notice No. 1428, there were contractors 
acting in the vacant general manager roles. Since that time, one of those roles was removed 
and the other role is now filled by an employee. 

(c) The value of the contractor salaries for individuals acting in the two general manager roles 
for FY2017/18 were $429,000 and $233,042.63. 

The total figure was $3,046,503.04. 

Answer 

(b) No 


